
Hello, 
 
Please vote no on HB 8. By forcing schools to put students, we could be putting children's lives in 
danger. Students deserve the right to come out to their parents when they want to, and this can also 
create tremendous misunderstandings.  
 

 
Madison Jaeger 
Middle Childhood Education College of Education and Human Ecology  
A100 PAES building , 305 Annie & John Glenn Ave , Columbus, OH 43210 
5139673784 Mobile 
jaeger.77@osu.edu / osu.edu  
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